
 

Join us on Tuesday, July 30th, 2019 at 

7:00 p.m., at A Lil Bit of Coffee (6332 

STH 57) for a planning meeting of 

Jacksonport’s 150th Anniversary 

Celebration.   
All are welcome to attend and help with the event.   

 

Notice: It is possible that members of and possibly a quorum of members of other governmental bodies of the municipality may 

be in attendance at the above-stated meeting to gather information; no action will be taken by any governmental body at the 

above-stated meeting other than the governmental body specifically referred to above in this notice. 


